
 OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

From: Thuy Tran  
Sent: Tuesday, 12 July 2022 10:12 AM 
To: Jeremy Clifford <jeremy@sustainablepm.com.au> 
Subject: Fulton Hogan DL application - RFI002351 
 
Dear Jeremy, 
 
EPA has determined further information is necessary for the assessment of Fulton 
Hogan’s application (APP010981) for a potential development licence. Pursuant to 
section 50(3) of the Environment Protection Act 2017, the Authority hereby requests 
the following information relating to the application. 
 
1. You advised EPA on 20/6/2022 that the technical assessment reports for the 
application must be updated as required by Warrnambool City Council. The 
updates may affect EPA's assessment of the application for a potential 
development licence. Please provide the updated technical assessment reports.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Thuy Tran My personal pronouns are she/her 
Permissioning Officer 

Permissioning 

200 Victoria St, Carlton 
 0391945591  
E thuy.tran@epa.vic.gov.au | www.epa.vic.gov.au  
 
 


